
Upcoming Events 

12/3 Planning Commission 6:30 PM 

12/10 City Council Meeting 7:00 PM 

12/12 Chamber Luncheon — Noon 

12/24-12/25 
Christmas Eve & Christmas Day 

City Hall Closed (Monday and Tuesday) 

12/31 

New Year’s Eve 

City Hall closes at 3:00 PM for year end 

closeout 

1/1 
New Year’s Day 

City Hall Closed 

Helpful Numbers 

Animal Shelter 405-381-8565 

Area Chamber 405-381-4600 

City Hall 405-381-2335 

Code Enforcement 405-381-3872 

Library 405-381-8586 

Fiber 405-381-8920 

Police-Fire-EMS 405-381-4467 

Public Works 405-381-5902 

School Administration 405-381-2605 

OEC 405-321-2024 

PSO 888-216-3523 

December 2018 

221 W Main St 

PO Box 10 

Tuttle, OK 73089 

www.cityoftuttle.com 

Trash & Recycling Reminders 

12/10-12/14 Recycling Week 

12/24-12/28 Recycling Week (See Day Changes Below) 

12/24 
Those with normal Monday trash/recycling ser-

vice will be picked up on Monday 12/24 

12/25 
Those with normal Tuesday trash/recycling 

service will be served on Wednesday 12/26 

12/26 
Those with normal Wednesday trash/recycling 

service will be served on Thursday 12/27 

12/27 
Those with normal Thursday trash/recycling 

service will be served on Friday 12/28 

12/28 
Those with normal Friday trash/recycling service 

will be served on Saturday 12/29 

12/31-1/4 Trash-Only Week (See Day Changes Below) 

12/31 
Those with normal Monday trash service will be 

picked up on Monday 12/31 

1/1 
Those with normal Tuesday trash service will be 

served on Wednesday 1/2 

1/2 
Those with normal Wednesday trash service will 

be served on Thursday 1/3 

1/3 
Those with normal Thursday trash service will be 

served on Friday 1/4 

1/4 
Those with normal Friday trash service will be 

served on Saturday 1/5 

1/7-1/11 Recycling Week 

1/7 Bulk Trash Week for those north of SH-37 

1/14 Bulk Trash Week for those south of SH-37 

During both Christmas week and New Year’s 
week trash and recycling service will be 
delayed for one day for all trash and recy-
cling customers whose trash or recycling day 
is normally on Tuesday, (Purple Zone), 

Wednesday (Red Zone), Thursday (Blue Zone) 

or Friday (Yellow Zone).   

• No schedule changes for those who 

normally have their trash or recycling  

picked up on Monday’s. 

• Those who normally have their trash or 

recycling picked up on Tuesday will 
have their trash or recycling picked up 
on Wednesday, December 26th and 

trash only on Wednesday, January 2nd. 

• Those who normally have their trash or 

recycling picked up on Wednesday will 
have their trash or recycling picked up 
on Thursday, December 27th and trash 

only on Thursday, January 3rd. 

• Those who normally have their trash or 

recycling picked up on Thursday will 
have their trash or recycling picked up 
on Friday, December 28th and trash 

only on Friday, January 4th. 

• Those who normally have their trash or 

recycling picked up on Friday will have 
their trash or recycling picked up on 
Saturday, December 29th and trash 

only on Saturday, January 5th. 

Please have your trash polycarts at the curb 
ready for pick-up no later than 6:00 am on 

your day of trash pick-up. 

Please have your recycling polycarts at the 
curb ready for pick-up no later than 7:00 am 

on your day of recycling pick-up. 

BULK TRASH DATES SET FOR JANUARY 2019 

Due to increasing demand, bulk trash pickup will be split 
again into two separate weeks each period.  Those trash 
customers north of SH-37 will be picked up the first week, 
and those living south of SH-37 will be picked up the sec-

ond week. 

• Monday, January 7th is Bulk Trash Week for trash 

customers north of SH-37. 

• Monday, January 14th is Bulk Trash Week for trash 

customers south of SH-37. 

All items for build trash pickup should be placed at the 
curb no later than 6:00 am the week of pick-up.  Please 
allow Republic Services the entire week to pick up your 

bulk trash. 

TRASH SERVICE CHANGES FOR CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR’S 

WEEKS 



Holiday Safety Tips 
The following Shopping Holiday Safety Tips are from Tuttle PD Crime Preven-

tion. Have a Safe and Happy Holiday. 

Shopping 

• Shop during daylight hours whenever possible. If you must shop at 

night, go with a friend or family member. 

• Dress casually and comfortably. 

• Avoid wearing expensive jewelry. 

• Even though you are rushed and thinking about a thousand things, stay 

alert to your surroundings. 

• Avoid carrying large amounts of cash. 
• Pay for purchases with a check or credit card when possible. 

• Keep cash in your front pocket. 

• Notify the credit card issuer immediately if your credit card is lost, 

stolen or misused. 

• Keep a record of all of your credit card numbers in a safe place at 

home. 

• Be extra careful if you do carry a wallet or purse. They are the prime 

targets of criminals in crowded shopping areas. 
• Avoid overloading yourself with packages. It is important to have clear 

visibility and freedom of motion to avoid mishaps. 

• Beware of strangers approaching you for any reason. At this time of 

year, "con-artists" may try various methods of distracting you with 

the intention of taking your money or belongings.  

• Do not leave packages or valuables on the seat of your car. This cre-

ates a temptation for thieves. If you must leave something in the car, 

lock it in the trunk or put it out of sight. 
• Be sure to locate your keys prior to going to your car. 

• Keep a secure hold on your purse, handbag and parcels. Do not put 

them down or on top of the car in order to open the door. 

• When approaching or leaving your vehicle, be aware of your surround-

ings. 

• Do not approach your car alone if there are suspicious people in the 

area. 
• Ask mall or store security for an escort before leaving your shopping 

location. 

Children 

• If possible, leave small children at home with a trusted babysitter. 
• Teach your child to go to a store clerk and ask for help in case your 

child is separated from you. 

• Teach children to stay close to you at all times while shopping. 

• Never allow children to make unaccompanied trips to the restroom. 

• Children should never be allowed to go to the car alone and they 

should never be left alone in the car. 

• Teach children their full name, address and telephone number to give 

to police officers or mall security. Teach children to immediately 
inform you if a stranger is bothering them. 

Public Works construction activities anticipated in month of December: 

• Contractors are constructing fiber service in neighborhoods fronting SH-37, 

moving to the east.  Work has also begun for all areas not served by Pioneer 
Telephone’s fiber located east of Mustang Rd.  This project is 100% paid for by 
fiber service customers. 

• City Crews have begun doing some grade work at the soccer complex to prepare 

for the trail extension and new restroom facility.  This project is 80% paid for by 
grants and 20% from the Capital Improvement Fee. 

• Contractors are making repairs to the Jason White Water Tower.  Based on the 

currently approved work and known information, the project is funded 100% by 
warranty. 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
The text-reminder system has been set up to provide a reminder notice the evening prior to your 
trash and recycling day.  Everyone must enroll in the text-reminder system based on the color zone 

on the trash route map on our website and the Tuttle App.   The Tuttle App will not be used for 

weekly trash service reminders. To enroll for text-reminders, text one of the color zones, based on 

where you live, to 95577: 

• Text GREENZONE if you live in the green zone, 

• Text PURPLEZONE if you live in the purple zone, 

• Text REDZONE if you live in the red zone, 

• Text BLUEZONE if you live in the blue zone, or 

• Text YELLOWZONE if you live in the yellow zone. 

Call City Hall at 405-381-2335 if you need help setting up the reminder. 

FILING PERIOD FOR WARD 1 AND WARD 2 CITY COUNCIL 

Anyone interested in serving as a Councilmember 

representing Ward 1 or Ward 2 for the City of Tuttle 

may file their statements of candidacy at the Grady 

County Election Board beginning Monday, December 

3rd, 2018 through Wednesday, December 5th, 2018 

during business hours. The general election will be on 

Tuesday, April 2nd, 2019, with a primary election (if 

needed) on Tuesday, February 12th, 2019. The four-

year term will begin in May 2019 through May 2023. 

The Tuttle City Charter requires any candidate for 

Councilmember to be, at the time of their election, at 

least 25 years of age, be a citizen of the United 

States, have lived in the city limits for at least two 

years, have lived in their respective ward for at least 

six months, and have a high school diploma (or equiv-

alent GED). You can contact Tim Young, City Manager 

(tyoung@cityoftuttle.com) or Wendy Marble, City Clerk 

(wmarble@cityoftuttle.com) for more information.  
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